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Amtrsham Corporation

2636 South Clearbrook Drive
Arlington Heights, Illinois 60005-4692 |

(312) 593-6300

Amersham 1

23 November 87 |

Mr. Charles E. MacDonald, Chief
Transportation Certification Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle and Material Safety, NMSS
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

i

Dear Mr. MacDonald,

Pursuant to our phone conversation on November 16, 1987, I am enclosing a
check for $150.00 as an application fee for renewal of Amersham Corporation's
Type B Container QA Program. Please reference my letter and renewal
submission to you dated November 4, 1987.

<

If you have any questions about Amersham's submission, please contact me at
(312)S93-6300, extension 371.

Sincerely,
,

jj
-

Kathy . Allen
Environmental Safety Officer
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